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MEMORANDUM 2016/17-14
To: Members of the Department of Mechanical and Industrial Engineering
Chairs and Directors
From: Cristina Amon, Dean
Date: March 31, 2017
Re: Search for Chair, Department of Mechanical and Industrial Engineering

(a) Announcement of Advisory Committee Membership
(b) Call for Nominations

In accordance with the Policy on Appointment of Academic Administrators and following a Call for
Nominations on March 23, 2017 the following Advisory Committee has been established to
recommend the selection of a Chair for the Department Mechanical and Industrial Engineering:

Professor Dionne Aleman, Department of Mechanical and Industrial Engineering

Professor Cristina Amon, Dean, Faculty of Applied Science and Engineering (Chair)

Ms. Elisabete Augusto, Director of Finance, Department of Mechanical and Industrial Engineering
Professor Amy Bilton, Department of Mechanical and Industrial Engineering

Professor Tim Chan, Department of Mechanical and Industrial Engineering

Ms. Nazanin Khalili, Graduate student, Department of Mechanical and Industrial Engineering

Ms. Linda Leung, Undergraduate student, Department of Mechanical and Industrial Engineering
Professor Javad Mostaghimi, Department of Mechanical and Industrial Engineering

Professor Jonathan Rose, Acting Associate Dean, Cross Disciplinary Programs, and Department of
Electrical and Computer Engineering

Professor Brent Sleep, Chair, Department of Civil Engineering

Professor Elizabeth Smyth, Vice-Dean, Programs, School of Graduate Studies

Professor Jim Wallace, Department of Mechanical and Industrial Engineering

The Committee welcomes nominations for the position of Chair. Nominations, along with the
justification for them, should be submitted to the attention of the Dean by email:
dean.engineering@ecf.utoronto.ca by Friday, April 14, 2017.
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